
T.A.R.A. is hiring!  

Are you a veterinarian or know one? 

Now hiring a New York State licensed veterinarian  
passionate about spay/neuter surgery.  

 

The Animal Rights Alliance Inc. (T.A.R.A.)  is a well-established not-for-profit high quality, high 
volume spay/neuter clinic.  We have been operating our Mobile Clinic since 2002 and Stationary 
Clinic since 2014, and we are looking for a skilled spay/neuter surgeon to join our team.  

The salary is performance based. If you are an exceptional spay/neuter surgeon and love surgery, 
you will be very happy working with our organization. This is a one day per week position, with more 
days available working as a relief DVM if desired.  

Relief work would include filling in as needed within our organization or covering for other 
veterinarians during their time off.  

We also offer a small stipend for travel. 

 

If you are interested, please send your resume along with a cover letter to 
steve@tara-spayneuter.org. 


